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Redevolopment of 173 & 177 Dundas Street East 
 
Dear Planning Committee Members, 
 
 I am a home owner at , and have lived here for 56 years. I have witnessed a 
cyclist killed on the road just alongside 173 Dundas St E. Two cyclists at night- one was hit and 
killed. People come up the hill at a high speed and don't see what's ahead.  
I believe that section of road could be dangerous if we have all those extra cars coming out of 
the proposed townhouses. This is not the right place for building 18 townhouses. 
I am asking that this project be cancelled for these properties. 
 
I request that this letter be circulated to all planning committee members and be 
included on the agenda for the meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
Marion Judson 
 




